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<Professional’s name> is proud to announce that <he/she> has been awarded the Board Certification in Hearing Instrument Sciences (BC-HIS) designation by the National Board for Certification in Hearing Instrument Sciences (NBC-HIS) – the standard of excellence in hearing healthcare.

This designation is a demonstration of <Professional’s name>’s commitment to achieving excellence and mastering skills that translate into superior quality of care for all hearing healthcare clients.

<Business name> has been a member of the <City/Neighborhood> community since <year founded>.

<Option to add more about business’s role in community and/or professional’s experience.>

When you work with a board-certified professional, you can rest assured that they have gone above and beyond the requirements for hearing healthcare, and that the care administered is comprehensive, up-to-date, and tailored to each individual’s needs.

Get the personalized hearing healthcare you need to live your life to the fullest! Call <Business phone number> to learn more.
